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PRESS RELEASE 

 

OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, May 15, 2019 

 

 

The City of Newport Public Works will be hosting an open house on Wednesday May 15, 2019 

from 6:30 to 8:00 P.M. in the Newport City Hall Council Chambers regarding a public 

improvement project that will impact NW 6th Street, between NW Coast and NW Nye Streets. 

 

The project’s intent is to complete the following items: 

 

 Upgrade storm sewer facilities including new piping and manholes; and 

 Construct a new sidewalk on the south side of the street. 

 

We will be reviewing the extents of the project, and addressing questions and concerns. 

  

We encourage any and all interested parties to attend this important open house meeting.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 


